City Council of Iowa Colony
Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council and Staff,

I am writing to respectfully request the consideration of the Parks and Recreation Committee to
explore the possibility of partnering with our local professional sports organizations, such as the
Houston Texans, Houston Astros, Houston Dynamo, and the Houston Sabercats Rugby
organization, to bring their youth programs to the City of lowa Colony.

As a growing community, we understand the importance of providing recreational opportunities
for our youth that promote physical activity, teamwork, and community engagement. Partnering
with local professional sports organizations can offer a unique and valuable experience for our
youth, allowing them to learn from professional athletes and coaches, develop their skills, and
foster a passion for sports.

By collaborating with professional sports organizations, we can potentially offer a wide range of
youth programs, including football, baseball, soccer, and rugby, to cater to different interests and
talents. These programs can be designed to accommodate various age groups and skill levels,
ensuring that all youth in Iowa Colony have the opportunity to participate and benefit from the
partnership.

In addition to the direct benefits for our youth, partnering with professional sports organizations
can also have positive impacts on our community as a whole. It can help promote lowa Colony as
a sports-friendly city, attract more residents and visitors, and boost local businesses and tourism.
The partnership can also create opportunities for volunteerism, sponsorships, and collaborations
between local businesses and the professional sports organizations, fostering a sense of community
pride and engagement.

Furthermore, a partnership with professional sports organizations can help elevate the quality of
our Parks and Recreation programs by bringing in expertise, resources, and support from
established sports organizations. This can enhance the overall experience and outcomes for our
youth participants, and help us provide a more robust and diverse recreational offering for our
community.

In conclusion, I respectfully urge the Parks and Recreation Committee to explore the possibility
of partnering with our local professional sports organizations to bring their youth programs to the
City of lowa Colony. This partnership has the potential to provide our youth with unique and
valuable opportunities, promote our community, and enhance our Parks and Recreation programs.
Thank you for considering this proposal, and I look forward to further discussing this matter with
the esteemed members of the City Council.

Sincerely,
/"l"e/mlAndrl Haye$-Solo
Sterling Lakes



